
THANK YOU ROGER SHIELDS 

 
Shown above from left to right: Councilman James Presutti, Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil 

Piaquadio, Grand Marshall Roger Shields, and Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley. 

 

Roger Shields is a long-time resident of the Town of Newburgh.  Mr. Shields served as Grand 

Marshall at the Town of Newburgh’s Memorial Day Parade on May 26, 2019.  In addition, Mr. 

Shields donated land surrounding the Chadwick Lake Park to the Town.  The Town has secured 

this land as a watershed protection area as a result. 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio thanks Mr. Shields for his service to our country and 

our Town. 
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